
LANCHESTER E.P. (Cont.) PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
Friday 23rd November 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
As part of our Erasmus+ projects this year, we have the opportunity to take some children from Year 5 on some of 

our exchange visits. We have two projects that we are involved in at the moment. One is all about the development 

of writing and how it is taught.  This involves eight countries (Cyprus, Finland, Poland, Turkey, Greece, Spain, Italy 

and ourselves).  The other project is based around the teaching of reading, traditional tales and authors in each 

culture of four countries (Hungary, Germany, Italy and ourselves). 

In March, there will be a visit to our partner school in Unna, Germany which will take place from Monday 18th March 

until Friday 22nd March (depending upon flights). Mr Bailey and Mr Stephenson will be accompanying four boys on 

this visit for the week.   They will be visiting the school in Unna, as well as finding out more about the country’s 

culture and enjoying some lessons around reading, traditional tales and the country’s famous authors. Mrs Davis 

will also be joining the group towards the end of the week for a transnational meeting. 

In April, there will be a visit to our partner school in Cordoba, Spain (north of Malaga) which will take place from 

Sunday 31st March/Monday 1st April to Friday 5th April (depending upon flights). Ms Butler and Mrs Sant will be 

accompanying four girls for the whole week. During their time in Spain, they will be visiting the school in Cordoba 

as well as finding out more about the country’s culture and enjoying some lessons with children from the other 

countries in the project and visiting places of interest. 

Most of the cost of these visits is funded by the British Council. However, we are asking for a contribution of £75 

from each child due to additional visits that will take place during our time there. The children must have their own 

passport for the visits too. 

If you would be interested in your child being considered for the visits, please return the form below to school by 

Friday 30th November 2018.  If we have more than the required number of children interested in going on the visits, 

we will pick names out of a hat. If you have any further questions about this trip, please feel free to ask! 

Yours sincerely, 

Jane Davis 

Mrs Jane Davis 

Head Teacher 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Name of Child: ____________________________________         (Please tick the appropriate box) 

I would like my son to be considered for the visit to Germany in March. 

I would like my daughter to be considered for the visit to Spain in April. 

 

He/she has their own passport and I am willing to contribute £75 towards the cost of this visit. 

Signed:_______________________________________________(Parent/Carer) 


